PUNCHESTON COMMUNITY COUNCIL

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2017
The Annual General Meeting of Puncheston Community Council was held on Wednesday, 31st May 2017 at Puncheston School commencing at 8.0 p m.

Present were:- Mr Dewi Lewis (Chairman), Mr Wyn Williams, Mrs Alison Evans, Councillor Bob Kilmister Pembs County Council, John Griffiths (Clerk) and Mrs Eirian Forrest.

1. Apologies

Apologies were received from Dr Peter Lilley, Mrs Anne Thomas and Mr Gareth Howells.
2. Minutes of the Last Annual General Meeting.

The minutes of the AGM held on Wednesday 25th May 2016 were read. The Minutes had been read, agreed and signed at the meeting held on Wednesday 29th June 2016.
3. Matters Arising from the Minutes

There were no matters arising from the minutes.

4. Chairman’s Report
The Chairman, Mr Dewi Lewis, stated that he was glad that all the existing members had applied to stand for a further term of office. He stated that he had already been a member of Puncheston Community Council for thirty years so this would probably be his last term. He stated that he felt some of the members could make more of an effort to attend council meetings. Tonight there are only three members present, just managing to make the meeting quorate. He congratulated Councillor Bob Kilmister on being re-elected to Pembrokeshire County Council with an increased majority. The last point he wished to state was that all the members were sorry to hear that John Griffiths would be retiring as Clerk at the end of June. He thanked the Clerk for his work during the year and for the thorough manner in which he performed the Clerk’s duties.
5. Election of Officers
It was proposed by Alison Evans, seconded by Wyn Williams and agreed that the council keeps to the present practice whereby Officers remain in their posts for a period of two years therefore Dewi Lewis remains as Chairman and that Alison Evans remains as Vice Chairman.
6. Any Other Business
There were no items for Any Other Business.

The Chairman declared the meeting closed at 8.15 p m.

